
 

The Peebles FFA Chapter has 

been working all summer on 

the school garden. We hope 

this will add a healthy alterna-

tive and promote students to 

choose fresh produce, as op-

posed to canned. Students have 

enjoyed working in the garden 

and eating the vegetables. We 

take pleasure in being able to 

give products from our garden to the Peebles community members. 

We have planted many varieties and types of vegetables in our garden 

this year and will hopefully be able to provide more to the community 

and to our school. This year the members of the Peebles FFA chapter 

spent many hours of hard work and dedication on the upkeep of the 

garden.   

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 
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